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Manufacturer of High-Pressure Breathing Air Systems 

CNG Compressed Natural Gas Compressor – End of Life Notice 
 

December 6, 2019 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
As many of you know, Hypres Equipment ceased production of new CNG 
compressor systems in March of 2015. Over the past few years, we have 
sold repair parts, offered advice and have even repaired a few compressors at 
our location. 
 
This letter provides notice that all CNG systems produced by Hypres 
Equipment have been assigned “End of Life” status and will no longer be 
supported by Hypres Equipment effective December 31, 2019.   
 
Certain repair parts, consumable items and documentation will be available 
for sale to service technicians and/or end users after 12/31/19 until supplies 
are exhausted. When these supplies are exhausted, they will not be 
replenished.   
 
Please know that we remain grateful for your original purchase of a CNG 
compressor from us and that we did not make this decision lightly. However, 
we are unable to continue to support the CNG compressor product line and 
meet the needs of our customers and the ever-changing breathing air 
industry.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Bailey 
President 
Hypres Equipment 
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